District 11 Spring Assembly Report 2016

Greetings all, regretfully | will be unable to be with you this spring as | have
conflicting personal plans.

District 11 has seen a lot of changes this year.

We have lost our AISL- Public Outreach Co-chairs as well as our AA
Liaisons. We have yet to fill our Alateen chair

We have had our treasure, group records and where and when chairs
step down but these were replaced

We finally have an Archivist

We maintain 1 Alateen and 23 AlAnon meetings

We have a Workshop Day planned for 6/25

Our members are very excited about Convention

On a positive note we have been forwarded a request from WSO by a
local Mental Health Counselor for informational packets

| am proud and happy to have so many D11 members present for the
Assembly.

Hugs
Susan M



